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A huge welcome back to everyone for the start of a new half term. We hope you had a relaxing 
break and had opportunities to enjoy yourselves. We have entered this half term at full speed, 

celebrating a fabulous World Book Day on Thursday with some excellent costumes on display. We 
really do love reading at William Stockton. As ever we have a busy half term to look forward to and 
of course lots of learning to experience.
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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Vasilena Veselinova	 Jessica P
Joey Foley	 Ted P
Kayla Bowen-Green	 Jack W
Kaan Ballan/ Clara Stephens	 Dara C
Martin Da Costa	 Caydee D
Clayton Price	 Arlo L
Nathaniel Jones	 Ellie T
Evelyn Patterson-Coyne	 Arthur C
Poppy Williams	 Margot S

Maths Quiz Final
Next Friday our wonderful Y6 maths quiz team are in 
the local final against other schools in Ellesmere Port. 
We wish them all the best for the competition, I am 
sure they will do themselves and the school proud! 

BOOK FAYRE
Next week is the BOOK FAYRE at William Stockton. 
Children will get the opportunity to look at the 
books during the week and it will be open after 
school for purchases. We can’t wait to see you there.

2H assembly
Next Friday (10th March) is class 2H’s assembly in the 
hall. Parents of 2H are invited to attend. Please come 
through the main entrance for a 9.15am start.

Forthcoming Dates
7.3.23 -   Y6 visit to St 
                  Thomas Church
13.3.23 - 2B Library visit
16.3.23 - Reception visit to 
                   Imagine That
16.3.23 - Y3 and 4 visit to 
                   Liverpool 
                   Philharmonic
17.3.23 - 2B class assembly
17.3.23 - RED NOSE DAY 
22.3.23 - PARENT 
                   CONSULTATIONS

WOW! What a great day, was had by all. Everyone looked fantastic, even the 
teachers! The effort everyone put into the day really shows the love of reading 
that we have at William Stockton. Thanks to everyone and well done!

Library Visits
Keeping the theme on reading, 
we have two classes visiting the 
EP library next week. 
3/4M on Monday 6th March 
and 3M on Thursday 9th March




